
Exhibit 11 
Date: 12/18/2020 

From: North Bend Gregors [mailto:nbgregors@charter.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 8:05 AM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: Just say no 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 
 
County commissioners, do not extend Pembina's permit. Wave energy and the jobs it 
will create in the infrastructure will far exceed Pembina. Not to mention sparing 
private property owners.  
 
The twenty-first century is the time of creative and innovative energy 
production. Move Coos county out of the dark ages. Deny the Pembina extension. 
Welcome the new wave energy companies. 
 
Martha Gregor 
1185 Winsor 
North Bend, Oregon  
 
 
 
 



From: North Bend Gregors [mailto:nbgregors@charter.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 2:00 PM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: Section 5.2.600 Expiration and Extension of Conditional Uses 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
Deny the extension for expired pipeline permits. Section 5.2.600. Your duty 
is to county residents, not a foreign company. 
 
Private property owners continue to have limitations on the use of their 
lands and the legal duty to disclose the existence of the permit.  Coos 
County should support its citizens and their property rights over a foreign 
company.  
 
 
The twenty-first century energy technology is in  wave energy. Innovative 
and creative, it produces as much revenue and jobs as a pipeline, without 
seizing or limiting United States citizen’s property.  
 
Come into this century. Deny the extension for expired pipeline permits 
Section 5.2.600 Expiration and Extension of Conditional Uses. 
 
Martha Gregor 
1185 Winsor 
North Bend, Oregon 97459 


